Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: Stop Urban Sprawl - Stop Discounting Development Charges

From: Jeff S < >

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:27 AM

To: Bates, Tamara <Tamara.Bates@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Stop Urban Sprawl - Stop Discounting Development Charges

Please:

- fulfill your promise to reduce the tax burden by stopping discounts for development charges of green space (development charges for green spaces should be much, much higher!)
- stop urban sprawl (the long-term costs of urban sprawl are greater than the revenue from property taxes)
- preserve wetlands, which provide flood protection and other environmental benefits to slow climate change
- focus instead on redeveloping Hamilton's core and brownfields with population intensification and better recreational facilities and commercial districts
- learn from Burlington and Oakville which are highly ranked as "most livable" municipalities
 Thank you.
 Jeffrey Sindall